From: Paul Nakhle <pnakhle@ausgrid.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 6 November 2019 12:42 PM

To: Erin White <Erin.White@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Manager Property Portfolios <manager.property.portfolios@ausgrid.com.au>; Development/Ausgrid <development@&@ausgrid.com.au; Lila Shi <lila.shi@ausgrid.com.au>
Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition - Meadowbank Schools Project (S5D-9343) - Ausgrid

Hi Erin,

Ausgrid has reviewed the EIS and in particular Appendix R(b) and has no further submission at this stage.

Regards,

Paul Nakhle
Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection | Transmission Services | Technical Operations

O Ausgrid e

02 9269 7587 | 0419 631 174
First Floor, Building 2, 25-27 Pomeroy Street, Homebush, NSW, 2140
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